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SFU 18 Open Defence Committee, 
c/o AUCE Provincial, 
901 - 207 West Hastings St., 
Vancouver, B.C. 

February 4, 1980. 

Ms. Shiela Perret, 
Secretary Treasurer, 
AUCE Provincial, 
901 - 207 West Hastings St., 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Shiela ·: 

Enclosed, please fine a copy of a letter received 
from Attorney-General Williams regarding the effects 
of our delegation on behalf of the SFU 18. 

This response is self-explanatory. I would like to 
take this opportunity to urge you to respond to the 
Attorney-General in an appropriate manner. I would 
appreciate receiving copies of any correspondence 
at the above address. 

Thank you for your participation in the delegation 
and thank you in advance for your continued support 
of the SFU 18. 

In solidarity, 

SFU 18 Open Defence Committee. 
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